The original documents are located in Box C53, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 12/18/1976" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 18, 1976

Dear Carl:

During this holiday season I want to take the opportunity to thank you for the editorial endorsement of the <u>Dispatch</u> for my continuation in the Presidency.

Reestablishing faith in government, peace in the world and economic restraint have been the governing principles of my term in office. I am gratified that these are the elements that the <u>Dispatch</u> emphasized in its editorial supporting my candidacy.

I will, of course, continue to work for the application of those principles to government after I leave public office. The confidence that you expressed in me will be a source of strength to me in the years ahead.

With warm regards,

Sincerely

Mr. Carl DeBloom

Editor

Dispatch

34 South Third Street Columbus, Ohio 43216

Digitized from Box C53 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library